


    In the unprecedented era of the 2020 pandemic, amidst 
strict restrictions, 32-year-old police constable Kishor 
secretly plans to meet 22-year-old Dolly for a wedding. 
However, Dolly becomes anxious about Kishor’s visit and 
calls her boyfriend Sandeep, who is trapped in a 
quarantine building. Hearing the news, Sandeep devises a 
daring plan to elope with her. As he escapes, the village 
head informs the Police. Kishor is now assigned to track 
Sandeep down.
    The situation intensifies when the village head learns 
that Sandeep has tested positive for the virus. As Sandeep 
rushes to steal money for survival, his phone gets 
switched off. Dolly's family soon realizes she’s also 
missing. As the chaos escalates, Sandip and Dolly couldn't 
get connected.  Now  everyone desperately seeks each 
other, exploring love and connection amid the pandemic's 
turmoil.
   “VISHAY HARD” weaves a narrative filled with love, 
longing, humor and unexpected challenges, exploring the 
depths of human connection amid a world turned upside down 
by a pandemic.  Will Sandeep and Dolly find their way back 
to each other, or will the lockdown keep them apart 
forever?



https://youtu.be/8CNsIyZvcLQ?feature=shared

https://youtu.be/LxUPtsHx_oQ?si=Lfr6byjZrScq9dHB 

https://youtu.be/mJlu1dfHf7s?si=OcfAuf2hx3seBKNq.   

https://youtu.be/ZFBWzqblWw8?si=JWqEnwB9jpT650Yl
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